


some programs in the facility but most of those programs are typically associated
with an event rental. There will be a small approach to events scheduled for 2022-
2023,  rather than large scale concert events which typically take a year or two to
organize and schedule. The focus next year will be on how we can reset the
priorities for the Event Center to support student programs and engagement,
athletics, and academics. Ms. Burke discussed the additional positions and that the
increase in positions will support the growth and development of the organization.
She briefly reviewed the overview of service level in terms of participation for
2019-2020 and 2021-2022. Estimated growth capacity numbers will be added
based on the 2022-2023 budget.

Ms. Ferdolage explained that they have a finalized utility rate model and will
provide Ms. Burke an updated building consumption model with es�t t y cons0�o�t t y c




